
Introducing the new  
Campbelltown Hospital building

The NSW Government has invested more than 
$632 million in the Stage 2 redevelopment 
of Campbelltown Hospital, providing a major 
expansion and upgrade of essential health 
services for the Macarthur community.

The new 12-storey clinical services building 
includes a new Emergency Department and 
provides a range of enhanced clinical services, 
with capacity to further expand to meet 
future demand.  

The new building boasts state-of-the-art  
operating theatres, enhanced Intensive Care 
Unit, new inpatient units, expanded women’s 
and children’s services, along with expanded 
and centralised mental health services.

*Services will move into the new building in 
stages between June to August 2022.



The new Campbelltown Hospital building opens 
in stages from early June 2022.

The new building will include the main hospital 
entrance, Emergency Department (ED), along 
with a range of enhanced and expanded  
hospital services.

There will be changes to the way you access 
some services at Campbelltown Hospital:
•	 Building names will change (refer to  

campus map)
•	 The new building will be known as Building A
•	 A new public car park (P3) and hospital 

campus road will mean changes to patient 
drop-off zones and public transport routes. 
Accessible parking options are available.

How to get to the new Emergency Department
From late June 2022, the new ED will be located 
on Level 0 of the new Building A. The dedicated 
ED patient drop-off zone and P1 car park are best 
accessed via Central Road. 

How to get to the new main entrance
Access the Building A new main entrance off 
Therry Road. Best parking is P2 or P3, or off  
Central Road for the drop-off/pick-up zone in 
front of the new building. 

The hospital bus stop is now located outside the 
new main entrance near the drop-off zone. 

Need help finding your way? Visit the  
Main Reception desk in Building A, Level 2  
near the main entrance.

Patient appointments
Please read your appointment letter carefully. It 
has information about the most suitable parking 
area, drop-off zone and building entry.

For more information, please visit the  
Campbelltown Hospital website or call ahead to 
talk to staff before your appointment.

CAMPBELLTOWN  
HOSPITAL

For more information:

W: www.swslhd.health.nsw.gov.au/ccq

E:  
SWSLHD-CampbelltownGeneral 
ManagersUnit@health.nsw.gov.au 

T: 02 4634 3000

Thank you for your support and  
patience while we deliver this  
important expansion and upgrade of 
facilities and services  
at Campbelltown Hospital.
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